
      Term 4 Learning Information for Primary 3/4   

 

TOPIC 

 

Our topic work will focus around our class novel ‘A Bear Called 

Paddington’. We will use this as a stimulus for our writing and 

comprehension work. For Science this term, we are going to be 

learning about the Human Body. The children will learn about the 

skeleton, major organs and digestive system.  

LITERACY 

 

In Literacy, we continue to focus on more reciprocal reading 

strategies and comprehension skills in group and whole class 

situations. We will continue to learn new spelling patterns and 

grammar skills using the Jolly Phonics programme. Spelling words 

can be found in your child’s homework jotter. In writing we will 

continue to focus on our CYPIC writing with a focus on using 

sentence openers and describing words.  

NUMERACY In Numeracy we will continue to extend our knowledge of number 

through division and continue to focus on our mental maths skills 

through the use of SAMSON Maths. As the term progresses we 

will begin to focus on subtraction and Fractions. For maths this 

term, Miss Teasdale is focussing on Measure. 

OTHER 

INFORMATION  
PE will continue to be on a Wednesday afternoon.  Remember to 

wear a school jumper on PE days and have a plain top for PE. An 

extra jumper can be brought for the lesson. 

 

Miss Teasdale will continue to be in Primary 3/4 to cover RICCT 

on a Wednesday. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

22nd May - School Trip to Dumfries Hous 

23rd May – Pre-fun Day – Fun Day Parent Council evening 

12th June Sports Day 

19th June Moving Up afternoon visit  

27th June Church Leavers’ Service 

   

 


